
COMMUNITY AND PUBLIC SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT
C5 North East Community Hub - Investment Impact 2019-2022

Recommendation of the Committee

That Administration work with C5 (Bent Arrow Traditional Healing Society, Boyle Street
Community Services, Edmonton Mennonite Centre for Newcomers, Norwood Child and Family
Resource Centre and Terra Centre) to bring a funded service package to the 2023-2026 operating
budget deliberations to increase operational subsidies to C5 by $200,000 per year for a total of
$500,000 per year for a total of $2,000,000.

History

● At the August 8, 2022, Community and Public Services Committee meeting, the August 8,
2022, Community Services report CS01271 was considered.

● The Committee heard from: H. Storvold, M. Elsaghir, J. Blake-Hayes, C. Gladue, C.
Whiskeyjack, J.  Reiniger, K. Burgett, and K. Mottershead, C5; and M. Klein, ED Edmonton
Mennonite Centre for Newcomers.
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